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Mr R Lewis
The Nineveh Charitable Trust
Park Farm

Frittenden Road
Biddenden, Ashford
TN27 8LG

March 27% 2018
Dear Mr Lewis
End of Project Report — Refurbishment of our Didcot Day Hub

Please find enclosed an end of project report on the refurbishment of our Didcot Day Hub
which is affectionately known as T2.

Should you wish to visit our hub at any time, please let me know and I shall be delighted
to organise it.

Thank you once again for your generous donation to this project.
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Sarah Massey
Trust Fundraiser
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The reception desk at the new building is staffed by people we support, providing a regular work
opportunity. The new building is also home to a training room for our support workers to receive

the training they need to support people. Our two part time speech and language therapists and our
Work Programme team have also moved to offices in the new building as many of the people they
support are frequent users of T2. There is also a craft room, quiet room, music room and a

communal area with computers.

We are delighted to have moved into a larger refurbished building that is really fit for purpose and
will enable us to continue to provide high quality person centred support. We are extremely grateful
to all of the Trusts, Companies and individuals that have enabled us to provide this first rate facility
for the people we support. Our Day Opportunities Director Rob Edmonds-Seal says:

“The new T2 is going to revolutionise our service in Didcot. We are of course overjoyed to have nice
new facilities and the people we support have really embraced the new building and the
opportunities it offers. 10 of our service users have started working at reception where they are
learning how to answer phones in a professional manner, greet people using the building, set up the
training room and transfer people. This is giving people valuable work experience in a safe
environment, which will hopefully lead on to other opportunities for some.

The purpose built kitchen enables us to run catering courses, where in partnership with our tearoom
we can teach people how to cook and provide a quality service in catering. We've already started

working with a neighbouring charity, SOFEA, to explore possible social enterprises we can run
together”.

The people we support are very positive about the new building, Mikey says “I love the kitchen, it is
open, bigger and better” and when asked what was her favourite space, Rachel said “Everything. I

like to be able to go in and out of the different spaces. There is more room to talk to other people
than in the old building!”

Thank you for supporting this project - T2 makes a difference every day to
the lives of adults with learning disabilities and autism




